
1420 RADIO
"The Station With A Punch"

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Sir:
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110 EAST UNION STREET
NEWARK, NEW YORK

The Rose Capital of America

PHONE DE 1-1420 DE 1-4343
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April 14, 1961

Recieved your letter concerning your reception of
WACK on 1420 kc. at closing time on 3/11/61. We were
glad to hear of your reception at such a distance, part-
icularly during daylight broadcast hours as we usually
only carry this distance during night testing.

I can confirm your report of your Tuesday reception
and am sending that "pass -book" as a souvenier, although
you would have little use for it. A sheet of technical
and general information is included for your interest in
WACK.

Wish you good listening in the future and hope you
will tune us in again.

Sincerely yours,

Alexis V. Muller 111
Engineer
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